
McGill University
MONTREAL

November 16th. 1929.

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,Montreal.

Dear Mr. Principal:-
I am returning Mr. Patterson’s 

letter, after having duly noted his complaints as to 
difficulty in getting Montreal Weather Signals on 
time.

These signals are telephoned to 
the Canadian National Telegraph Office at as nearly 
8 A.M, and 8 P.M. as possible. As there must be a loss 
of time between the hour at which they are received at 
the Telegraph Office and the hour at which they are 
transmitted by key to Toronto, I have issued instruct­
ions that in future, these be telephoned in not later 
than 7.40 A.M. and 7.40 P.M.

Yours obediently,


